Press Release Re-electrification works in fire-affected areas
completed

HEDNO announces that the majority of damage restoration works on the
Medium Voltage Network, the main backbone of electricity supply, is now
nearing completion in all fire-affected areas.

Today, HEDNO's works on the Medium Voltage network in the area of Daou
Penteli - where most of the damages were caused - continued at an intensive
pace and are being completed for the most part at this hour.

From now on, all HEDNO staff will work to repair damages to the Low Voltage
network to re-connect approximately 400 customers experiencing problems
in all areas affected by the fires.

Again, it is reminded that for safe re-connection, all customers must carefully
check the proper and safe operation of their internal electrical installations.
Especially for buildings or homes damaged by the fire, reconnection should
be carried out after the submission of a Licensed Electrician Certification (LEC)
to the Company.

HEDNO's Management extends heartfelt thanks to all technical staff and
associates for their swift and effective response in restoring the extensive
damage to the Network caused by the fires.
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